
COMMITTEE TO INVESTIGATE 

ASSASSINATIONS 

927 15TH STREET, N. W. 

WASHINGTON. D. C. 20005 

December 24, 1969 

Mr. James D. White 
35 Castle Rock Drive 
Mill Valley, Calif. 9494l 

Dear Mr. White: 

Thank you so much for your letter of December 20th and generous 
check. We can certainly use the moral and financial help. 

understand about the AP. You might, however, wish to meet with 
Bill Turner, also of Mill Valley (925 Vernal), and very know-
ledgeable about the assassinations. He is on our Board of 
Directors and most discreet. You could work together on certain 
projects. 

Again, thanks for writing 

Best wishes for 1970. 

Sincerely, 

-47-,  
Bernard FensterwAld, Jr. 
Executive Director 

BF:crr 
Encl. 
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The Committee's work is premised on the following assumptions: 

The Committee shall currently concentrate on the Kennedy-King-Kennedy assassi-
nations, leaving open its options, however, on several other mysterious deaths. 

As to the assassination of President Kennedy, there was a conspiracy in Dallas; 
and the most pressing problem at the moment is to positively identify the several 
"actors" in Dealey Plaza. 

As to the King killing, James Earl Ray appears to be either a hired gunman or a 
"patsy", all of which means a conspiracy. 

As to the Robert Kennedy killing, there are footprints which point toward con-
spiracy; however, these footprints appear not to be under investigation by law 
enforcement; hence, we shall investigate them. 

As to a possible inter-connection between the three slayings, the most that can 
be said at present is that there are a number of parallels in the cases which 
might indicate a common modus operandi which normally would be subject to official 
scrutiny. 

The Committee will cooperate fully with all law enforcement and looks forward to 
the day when a proper investigation will be made by the authorities. 


